Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Brad Lange

Re: Sunset Park Trail Bids

Date: February 12, 2014

Staff is requesting permission to re-advertise and bid the Sunset Park Trail connection project which includes the landscaping. The project was originally bid without the landscaping in 2013; however the project did not move forward due to the easement never being obtained in time to complete the project last fall. The successful contractor chose not to hold his price for 2014 so therefore it is necessary to re-advertise and bid the project.

The Village Board is asked to make motion to proceed with advertising and bidding of the Sunset Park Trail connection project which includes the landscaping.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank You